
Rain  washes  out  SOD  at
Hartford
By Bryan Hulbert

 

The Engine Pro ASCS Sprints on Dirt presented by ARP event
scheduled
for June 1, 2012 at Hartford has been called due to rain.
Discussions
for re-scheduling are pending.

The  MAHLE/Clevite  Short  Track  Challenge  Race  at  Cherry
Speedway is
still on schedule for Saturday June 2nd.

The 2012 season marks the 21st year of sanctioning Sprint Car
racing
for the American Sprint Car Series, which brings the best of
Sprint
Car racing to dozens of different tracks throughout the nation
and
into  Canada.  Anchored  by  the  Lucas  Oil  Sprint  Car  Series
presented by
MAVTV,  ASCS  also  consists  of  eleven  different  Regions
throughout  the
nation.

Additional  information  regarding  the  American  Sprint  Car
Series is
available at www.ascsracing.com.
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